
Coming in March 2020 

Music In Our Schools Month®  
National Association for Music Education 

The PTO is organizing musical performances on Fridays in March 

and would like to invite musicians to perform an instrumental piece 

as a solo, duo or in a group during their school lunch period.  

Available Dates:  Fridays on March 6, 13, & 27, 2020 

You will need to bring your instrument and sheet music with you on that Friday.  

Sign up in the music room and keep your performance to 2 minutes.  

NOTE: There is a microphone and stand available if needed. 

 

Visit nafme.org for details or email Carolyn Ranney through ShaullPTO@gmail.com. 
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